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Dear Parents of the Kindergarten Class of 2024,

I would like to officially welcome you and your child to Accompsett Elementary School.
Kindergarten is an exciting time filled with great leaps both academically and socially. We have
planned several opportunities to help familiarize you and your child with our school.

On the morning of Friday, May 31st at 10:00, there will be a kindergarten orientation which will
include an informative meeting for parents. Students will have the opportunity to ride a school
bus, meet kindergarten teachers and tour the building.

A kindergarten screening will take place during the week of June 10th. The screening process
is a multi-step process where your child will meet with several members of our staff to perform
various tasks and assessments. This process will help us to get to know your child as a learner
and provide useful information that will aid us in creating balanced classes.

Children attending UPK at Accompsett Elementary will participate in the screening during their
school day. All necessary paperwork will be distributed to you prior to screening and must be
returned to your child's UPK classroom teacher. If your child does not attend UPK at
Accompsett we kindly ask that you call the Main Office at (631) 382-4155 to make an
appointment.

I look forward to meeting with you and your child this spring. Please feel free to contact me with
any questions or concerns that you may have.

Best,

Timothy Hellmuth
Principal
Accompsett Elementary School



